
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 
NOVEMBER 8, 2020 

SUNDAY MASS * 
Saturday 5:00 PM (Video Stream Only) 

Sunday 9:00 & 11:00 AM 

DAILY MASS  
Tuesday–Friday 

8:00 AM 

SACRAMENT OF 
RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 
9:00 AM 

St. Mary of  the Lake Mission Statement  
We are a JOYFUL and WELCOMING Catholic 

community centered in the Eucharist--forming 
disciples who KNOW, FOLLOW and go forth to 

SHARE Jesus Christ. 

* Sign up required for Sunday Masses as space is limited. Sign up is no longer necessary for Daily Mass. 

4690 Bald Eagle Avenue  
White Bear Lake, MN 55110 

651-429-7771, option 1 
ContactUs@stmarys-wbl.org 

Visit our website: stmarys-wbl.org 
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Get Formed Now! Signup Is EASIER! 
 

Visit FORMED.ORG, select Sign up and “I belong to a parish.” Search for St. Mary of the Lake 
by name or use our zip code, 55110. (Be sure you select the correct St. Mary’s when 
searching by name!) Click “Next,” enter your full name and email address and you are ready 
to enjoy FORMED! 

Fair Trade Sales — This Weekend! 
Fair trade sales will take place virtually this weekend. Supporting Fair Trade is a great way to 
advocate for Social Justice while enjoying your favorite coffee, chocolate bar and more. To place 
your order, please follow the steps under the News and Events section of  
St. Mary’s homepage at www.stmarys-wbl.org.  
 

Contact Nick Brady, Coordinator of Mission at nbrady@stmarys-wbl.org with any questions.  

Fused High School Ministry  

Hi everyone. As we approach November, I’d like to give you update 
on what’s happening for House Groups. Unfortunately, due to the 
pandemic being at its peak, we are unable to begin until further 
notice. I am hopeful that when this pandemic winds we will get to do 
this. I do want to focus on what we CAN do right now. I look forward 
to connecting with you on Zoom and other digital platforms as we 
journey through the winter! There will be more info and updates in 
an email and on the remind app. So, stay 
tuned! 

-Carley  

REFLECT 
 

First Reading 
Our Jewish sage personifies wisdom as someone eager to be 
found by those seeking her. Is the virtue of wisdom something 
you actively seek? 
 
Second Reading 
Paul teaches the believers in Thessalonica about the 
sequence of events leading to the end times. When do you 
find yourself thinking about the return of Christ and the final 
judgement? 
 
Gospel Reading 
Jesus’ parable of the ten virgins is a lesson about being 
prepared for the Second Coming of Christ. How prepared are 
you for this event? 

Young Adults 18-22 

Hi everyone. I hope you are well. Can you believe 
its already November? I am so keen for 
Thanksgiving and all the glorious food! This 
month I will be doing a calling campaign to 
introduce myself to you and see how you’re 
doing! I look forward to hearing what you’ve 
been up to and how this year has impacted you, 
your faith and your relationships. Talk to you 
soon! 

-Carley 

Whole-Parish Catechesis– At Home with the Word books available 
 

Our mission to form disciples who know, follow and share Jesus is applicable to every one of us, at every age and 
stage of life.  You are encouraged to participate in St. Mary’s Whole-Parish Catechesis using At Home with the 
Word.  These books include a weekly gospel reflection that is perfect for small groups, families and individuals.  
Swing by the PLC to pick one up. If you need more than one, contact Samantha Hagel srhagel@stmarys-wbl.org to 
get a bundle set aside.  Visit the News & Events section on our website for more information about all the ways 
you can participate in this Whole-Parish Catechesis. 
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Giving   
ONGOING STEWARDSHIP 
Fiscal year July 1, 2020—June 30, 2021 
Received year-to-date…..………..$495,318 
Anticipated year-to-date………....$546,229 
Difference + or (-)   …………….($50,911) 
                   (Through 10/31/20) 
Debt Information 
Debt Balance…...………………$ 939,695 
Monthly Payment…...…………….$ 9,695 
 
Have you remembered St. Mary’s in 
your will? Continue supporting the 
good works of your parish beyond your 
lifetime!  

PARISH STAFF 
 

Pastor: Fr. Ralph Talbot  
frtalbot@stmarys-wbl.org 
 
Parish Administrator: Mary Scherping 
mscherping@stmarys-wbl.org  

 

Director of Sacraments & Worship:  
Mary Beth Jambor  
mbjambor@stmarys-wbl.org 
 

Director of Faith Formation: Karlene Feidt  
kfeidt@stmarys-wbl.org 
 
Director of Liturgical Music:  
Rebecca Kaup 
rskaup@stmarys-wbl.org 
 

Director of Mission: Samantha Hagel  
srhagel@stmarys-wbl.org 
 

Coordinator of Outreach Ministries:  
Casey Green  
cjgreen@stmarys-wbl.org 
 

Director of Maintenance: 
Greg Mortenson 
gmortenson@stmarys-wbl.org  

St. Mary of the Lake parish office is 
located at the Parish Life Center at       
4690 Bald Eagle Avenue. All mail must 
be addressed to this location.  
 

St. Mary of the Lake Church is located one 
block north at 4741 Bald Eagle Avenue.  
 

St. Mary of the Lake Cemetery is located at 
1625 Stillwater Street. 

PARISH LEADERSHIP COUNCIL 

Erin Bocock  Diane Hagel 

Angie Hill Dale Lieb 

Kathryn Lien Bill LeMire 

Karen Lomoro Connie Schmidt 

Anne Simons Jeremiah Mulheron  

Election 2020 
I am writing this bulletin column on Tuesday morning, Election Day. 
Earlier this morning, I voted at White Bear City Hall. I offer my thanks to 
the voting officials at that site – they were welcoming, well organized and 
efficient. Now we wait. Hopefully, by the time you read this bulletin, we will 
have clarity on all the races. This has been a bitter and nasty election season, 
especially among the candidates for president. In the context of civil unrest 
and the pandemic, emotions are running very high. Regardless of the 
outcome of the election, I beg each of us to be respectful of the other. As 
members of Christ’s Body, we must be signs of peace and hope in the 
world, whether our candidates win or lose. Let us pray for our nation and 
for our leaders, for peace, civility and a strengthening of the common good. 
 
November – a month to remember our beloved dead 
The Church dedicates November to praying for the Holy Souls in 
Purgatory—those who have died in God’s grace, but with some attachment 
or effect of sin. They are guaranteed heaven, but they are not yet ready for 
perfect communion with God. As I noted in my All Souls’ Day homily, they 
can no longer help themselves; they rely on us, the living members of the 
Body of Christ. We help in their purification by praying for them, 
celebrating Mass for their intention, and completing works of penance or 
acts of mercy and justice in their name. If our loved ones are already in 
communion with God, our prayers are not in vain. They redound to our 
benefit or to another soul in need of purification.    
 
Funeral Planning  
Everyone is going to have a funeral. Therefore, the Church encourages 
everyone to pre-plan their funeral. Pre-planning your funeral allows you to 
memorialize your intentions about the visitation, the Mass, the burial and a 
luncheon or other post-Mass celebration. Pre-planning your funeral is a 
wonderful gift to yourself and to your family. Many people (including 
myself) talk about the need for planning our funeral, but few of us actually 
follow through with the plans. I encourage everyone to let your loved ones 
know your desires regarding your funeral. Resources for planning a funeral 
are available on the parish website. Go to www.stmarys-wbl.org, and click 
on the “Worship” tab.  You will see a blue shaded box labeled “Worship & 
Sacraments”. Click on “Funerals” and you will be taken to a page with the 
funeral planning resources.   
 
Memorials and Estate Gifts – Please remember St. Mary of the Lake 
As you make your funeral plans, I encourage you to remember St. Mary of 
the Lake in your estate and/or in memorial requests. We have been blessed 
by the generosity of many St. Mary of the Lake parishioners who named  
St. Mary of the Lake as a beneficiary of their estate or as the preferred 
recipient of memorials. These gifts have been used to reduce our debt, make 
capital repairs, purchase vestments, support scholarships at the school, and 
fund other initiatives important to the donor.    
 
Peace, Fr. Talbot 
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Office Hours  
Monday-Friday: 8:30 AM-4:00 PM  
If you would like your weekend call to 
St. Mary’s to go to our answering 
service, please call our main number  
651-429-7771, option 1. 

­­­  ­­­ CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

DAILY READINGS 
Monday, November 9 
Ezekiel 47:1-2, 8-9, 12; Psalm 46; John 2:13-22 
Tuesday, November 10—St. Leo the Great 
Titus 2:1-8, 11-14; Psalm 37; Luke 17:7-10 
Wednesday, November 11—St. Martin of 
Tours; Veterans Day 
Titus 3:1-7; Psalm 23; Luke 17:11-19 
Thursday, November 12—St. Josaphat 
Philemon 7-20; Psalm 146; Luke 17:20-25 
Friday, November 13—St. Frances Xavier 
Cabrini 
2 John 4-9; Psalm 119; Luke 17:26-37 
Saturday, November 14 
3 John 5-8; Psalm 112; Luke 18:1-8 

Please Note: Events have been canceled in an effort to 
stop the spread of COVID-19.Please visit  

stmarys-wbl.org for the latest updates. 

PARISH OFFICE INFORMATION 
The parish office front desk is now open from 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM 
Monday–Friday. During office hours, the door from the front 
entryway towards the front desk (to the right) will be unlocked.  
However, pick-ups and drop-offs are still available without 
approaching the front desk itself. If you would like our answering 
service to pick up your call when the front desk is closed, please call 
651-429-7771, option 1.    

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
OF  NOVEMBER 8-14 

If you wish to have a Mass offered for a loved 
one, living or deceased, please call the Parish 

Office. 

For the Parish Patrick Michael Duffy † 

Lyle Gatzmeyer † Eunice Glaser † 

Helen Dreis † Fr. Raymond Moorman † 

Nick Kujawa † Anna Loipersbeck † 

NOVEMBER 8, 2020 
32nd Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 
Wisdom 6:12-16  

Psalm 63 
1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 

Matthew 25:1-3 

SCRIPTURE READINGS 

MASS INFORMATION 
Here is a review of our Mass sign-up procedures.  You do not have 
to sign up for our Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday Masses 
at 8:00 AM.  You do have to sign up for the 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM 
Masses on Sunday.  Go to the home page of the St. Mary’s website to 
sign up by SignUpGenius (preferred) or call the parish office to sign 
up (9:00 AM – 3:00 PM weekdays).  

NOTE TO OUR PARISHIONERS 
Assistance may be available for parishioners who need some help 
during these uncertain times.  Email cjgreen@stmarys-wbl.org or call 
the parish office at 651-429-7771, option 1 and ask for Casey 
Green.  Thank you to parishioners who have made a donation to our 
Emergency Assistance Fund.    

FUNDRAISER UPDATE 
St. Mary’s will not be selling Metro Dining Cards this year, due to the 
pandemic. 

GIVING STATEMENTS MAILED RECENTLY 
We recently sent giving statements for the first nine months of 2020 to 
all parishioners.  We have discovered that there was an error in 
printing these statements.  The giving information is correct on our 
ParishSoft database, but the printed statements do not reflect some of 
the giving.  If anyone would like a corrected statement, please email 
ContactUs@stmarys-wbl.org  to request one and we will send it to 
you.  Thank you for your patience and thank you for your support of 
St. Mary’s. 

REISER RELIEF VIRTUAL GALA—NOVEMBER 12 
All are invited to Reiser Relief’s virtual gala, which will be published to 
their website on Thursday, November 12. The gala will include 
exciting updates, recent video footage of Reiser Relief’s ministries in 
Haiti, a reflection and song by composer Father Michael Joncas, and 
more! No ticket or pre-registration required. Visit www.reiserrelief.org 
for additional information. 

GIVING BY MAIL 
St. Mary’s is so grateful for all of you who have continued your giving 
to the church by mail!  Please note that when you mail in your regular 
collection offering, you can write one check. You do not need to 
write a check for each week and you do not have to include all of your 
weekly envelopes. Thank you for continuing your support of  
St. Mary’s during this difficult time! 
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PRAY FOR CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES 
We have 50 young people, who with their 
parents, have begun the preparation for 
receiving the Gift of the Holy Spirit in the 
Sacrament Confirmation in May 2021. Please 

pray for our candidates and their families throughout their 
preparation. If you would like to be a prayer partner for 
one of our candidates, you can pick up a name at Mass or 
at the parish office. We need 50 prayer partners! 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION FOR ADULTS 
If you have never been baptized, were baptized in the 
Catholic Church but did not continue, were baptized in 
another Christian faith and are interested in joining the 
Catholic Church, grew up Catholic but missed 
Confirmation or  are curious about the Catholic faith, 
please contact Mary Beth Jambor for more information, 
651-429-7771 or  mbjambor@stmarys-wbl.org. 

2020-2021 PREPARATION FOR 
EUCHARIST AND RECONCILIATION 
We are now taking registrations for First 
Reconciliation/First Eucharist. Please 
register as soon as possible and pay when 

the programs begin. Registration forms are available on 
the parish website, at the Welcome Desk, or at the parish 
office. Proof of baptism is required for registration. 
According to diocesan policy, proof of baptism must be a 
newly issued baptism certificate. Contact the parish where 
your child was baptized. 

Prayer Network At St. Mary Of The Lake 
Please call your prayer requests in to the 
Parish Office (651) 429-7771, option 1 or Terry  
(651) 429-4972. 

MASS FOR THANKSGIVING DAY 
We will  celebrate Mass on 
Thanksgiving Day on Thursday, 
November 26 at 9:00 AM. You must 
sign up online to attend this Mass. 
This Mass will also be available via 
livestream. 

FUNERALS ARE PRIVATE 
In our ongoing efforts to keep parishioners as safe as 
possible during COVID-19, funerals at St. Mary’s will be 
private. Many families choose to have the funeral live 
streamed so that others can participate online. 

GRIEF AND THE HOLIDAYS VIRTUAL WORKSHOP 
Anyone who has lost someone to death or knows 
someone who is grieving is invited to attend the session 
“Grief and the Holidays”. The remembering of our 
deceased loved ones is especially painful as we participate 
in the holiday season.  Join us on Saturday, November 21, 
2020 at 9:00 AM.  This will be a ZOOM meeting hosted 
by St. Mary of the Lake Church. Please RSVP by 
November 6 by calling Casey Green  651-429-7771, 
option 1. In order to participate you need to have an 
email address. If you are unable to attend, call Casey for a 
packet of resources. 

HAVE A SWEETER HOLIDAY 
The Brookdale Senior Living community located at  
300 Village Center Drive, North Oaks will be having a 
“drive by” to get a pie to take home. The contactless 
pickup will be Friday, November 20, from 2:30 PM to 
6:00 PM. You must make a reservation by calling  
763-913-6140.  

CHANGES AT THE  WBL FOOD SHELF 
The team at the Food Shelf is excited to add more 
volunteer opportunities starting in November and bring 
some volunteer roles back inside the building! The team is 
looking for volunteer stockers, greeters and market 
positions. Volunteers must agree to COVID-19 protocol. 
You will need to sign a Volunteer Agreement and bring it 
signed to the first shift that you work. Contact Deb 
Donovan, Volunteer Coordinator at 651-433-7286 or 
deb@whitebearfoodshelf.org for more information. You 
can also call or email Casey Green at 429-7771 option 1 
or email cjgreen@stmarys-wbl.org.  

SAFE DENTAL CARE OPTIONS 
Are you looking for some safe dental care options?  Learn 
about the importance of dental care from the comfort of 
your home. Join this virtual educational events presented 
by Dignity Dental Services.   
· Thursday, November 19  at 2:00 PM 
· From the comfort of you home via ZOOM 
· Call to register: 763-913-6140 
Hosted by Brookdale Senior Living, North Oaks 

CONNECT THROUGH TECHNOLOGY 
Join the special virtual workshop and learn about the 
latest apps and gadgets you or your parents could use to 
stay connected with family and friends.   
· Thursday, November 12 
· 12:00 to 1:00 PM 
· For reservations or more information, call  
 763-913-6140 
Sponsored by Brookdale Senior Living, North Oaks. 



FAITH FORMATION  
November 11: Today we greet children in 
Grades 2 and 3. Mrs. Moseng’s class gets to 
visit with Fr. Talbot. Remember to bring 
your handbook, “What the Church Believes 

and Teaches.” Doors will be unlocked at 6:20 PM. Drop 
off procedures: Parents can let their children enter the 
building alone unless this is their first night. Then, please 
come in with them. 7:30 PM Pick-up procedures: Each 
class has a designated area in the building for pick-up. 
Discuss with your child if you will be meeting them in 
their designated hallway or if you will meet them outside. 
Children are to wait inside the building by the windows if 
parents are not visible at pick-up time. We will have 
helpers to guide everyone. Remember to wear your masks! 

Upcoming calendar:  
November 18—Grades 4, 5 & 6 
November 22—Weekend Family Faith Formation  
November 25—No Session for Kindergarten/First Grade 
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FRASSATI CATHOLIC ACADEMY 
School Principal: Patrick Gallivan  

patrick.gallivan@frassatiwbl.org, 651-429-7771 option 2 

The bulletin is available online: https://stmarys-wbl.org/bulletin. You 
can also read The Gathering Space, St. Mary’s online newsletter:  
https://stmarys-wbl.org/news-and-events/ 

­ ­

FIND US ON FACEBOOK  
Keep up to date all week long by liking us 
on Facebook. Find us as “St. Mary of the 
Lake, White Bear Lake” or use this QR 
code to find our Facebook site. 

SUBSCRIBE TO ST. MARY OF THE LAKE ON 
YOUTUBE 

Search and subscribe to St. Mary of the 
Lake-WBL on YouTube for Sunday 
Mass with Fr. Ralph Talbot. Or, just 
click on the Mass that is posted on the 
homepage of our website: www.stmarys
-wbl.org. 

Discover, Learn and Thrive! 
Frassa  Catholic Academy is dedicated to educa ng 
students in a safe, nurturing and encouraging environment, 
providing an excep onal Catholic educa on and 
encouraging a growth mindset through our STREAM 
curriculum. We are blessed with a team who goes above 
and beyond to teach our students in a small school 
environment in a style that fits their learning needs. We 
strive to develop the future moral leaders of tomorrow by 
ins lling the Catholic virtues today. Contact the school 
office for more informa#on at 651-429-7771 op#on 2. 

HEALING AND HOPE SERIES  
An Offering of the Synod Process 
This five-part virtual retreat grounds each 
person in his or her fundamental identity 

as a beloved child of God. Yet each person has experienced 
wounds that bind. This retreat explores how to unbind these 
knots through the intercession of Our Lady, Un-doer of 
Knots, and open these wounds to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
Encountering Jesus’ love and mercy brings healing and 
hope. This series began October 18 and will 
be permanently housed on the Archdiocesan website.  
To participate and receive materials, download “MyParish” 
from your app store and search “Archdiocesan Synod” OR 
sign up to receive emails at eva.us/archspm-fall2020. More 
information at archspm.org/synod. If you participated in 
the Praying with Scripture Series, you will automatically 
receive these materials.  

Natural Family Planning (NFP) 
Classes teach couples the Church approved methods on 
how to achieve or postpone pregnancy while embracing the 
beauty of God’s gift of sexuality. For a complete list of 
classes and methods offered throughout the Archdiocese, 
visit www.archspm.org/family or call 651-291-4489.   
Virtual Vianney Visit    
Tuesday, November 19, 7:00 PM. St. John Vianney will 
offer a virtual event for all prospective college seminarians! 
F or  m ore  i n fo rmat ion  and  to  r eg i s t e r , 
see 10000vocations.org.    



Keep St. Mary’s Ministries Thriving and 
Give to the Max! 

Due to COVID-19, St. Mary’s had to alter the way people 
attend Mass. There are those who are unable to attend due 
to age, health or attendance limits. St. Mary’s is now running 
10% behind our expectations/budget for regular Sunday 
collections due to COVID.  

Visit https://www.givemn.org/organization/St-Mary-Of-The-Lake-Church between now 
and November 19 to support St. Mary’s mission. 

Give to the Max Day is the perfect opportunity to show your support for St. Mary’s. Your 
donations help St. Mary of the Lake continue to provide a joyful and welcoming Catholic 
community centered in the Eucharist forming disciples who know, follow and go forth to 
share Jesus Christ.  

Your generous donation can make a big difference! 
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www.theplaceforsteak.com | 651.633.9813
• Systems • Extinguishers 

Service - Installation - Training
405 W. County Rd. E, Shoreview   651-483-6631

Frazer 
Automotive Service

2140 3rd Street 
White Bear Lake

651-429-0145
ASE Certified Technicians

member 
FDIC

Mechanical and Electrical Services
24 Hour Service

(651) 490-9868
service@nac-hvac.com 

Andrew R. Poole, FICF, FSCP
Field Agent

651-491-1608
andrew.poole@kofc.org

Protecting Catholic families since 1882.

Life Insurance • Long-Term Care 
Retirement Annuities • Disability

Northland Appliance &
Refrigeration Service Co.

5819 165th Street N
Hugo, MN 55038

Call 429-1635
For Expert Service

NORTH STAR 
MINI STORAGE 

VANDAIS HEIGHTS
$20 OFF 1ST MONTH*

Now Open!
651-771-3880

*New Customers only. On 180 sq. ft. space or less

Scott A. Kron, DDS
Jason P. Ross, DDS

4706 Banning Ave. • White Bear Lake, MN

651-429-3348

Cares About Girls & Women
Who Are Pregnant & Need Help

(651) 646-7033

Dr. David & Kristina Ong 
Parishioners 
Frasatti Parents

651-842-8426
2370 Palmer Dr, New Brighton

SilverLakeSmile.com 

S I L V E R
L A K E
S M I L E

FA M I LY  D E N T I ST RY

 
Exceptional

Memory Care
Safe, Engaging & Fun

24/7 Care

PillarsSeniorLiving.com


